" Home of the Greyhounds

Dear Pleasantville Middle School Families,

It is with great excitement and gratitude that I introduce myself as the new
Principal of the Middle School of Pleasantville. My name is Ramon Santiago Jr. and
I am honored to join this learning community and am committed to continuing the
tradition of academic excellence, student growth, and strong school-family
partnerships.

With over 23 years in education, I bring a belief that every student deserves to feel
seen, supported, and inspired each day. My priority is to ensure that our school is a
safe, inclusive, and engaging environment where every child thrives both
academically and personally.

Middle school is a time of tremendous growth and change. Our dedicated team of
educators are committed to providing rich learning experiences, nurturing strong
character, and helping students build the confidence and skills they need for the
future. Together, we will empower students to think critically, act responsibly, and
treat one another with kindness and respect.

I value open communication and collaboration. Your voice as parents and guardians
is essential in supporting student success. In the coming weeks, I look forward to
meeting you—whether at Back-to-School Night, community events, or just in
passing at drop-off or pick-up. Let’s make this school year one of connection,
growth, and pride in all that we will achieve together.

With Appreciation and Enthusiasm,
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Ramon Santiago Jr.

Principal

Pleasantville Middle School



